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Subject: ZBA25-0020 470 Huron Pkwy

From: Carolyn Texley  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 2:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA25-0020 470 Huron Pkwy 

I object to allowing a fence variance for this property. It's unnecessary and would be visually bizarre - not 
at all compatible with the open, more natural surrounding properties.   

Absolutely no! 

Carolyn Texley 
Homeowner, Geddes Lake Condos  
737 Skynob Dr, Ann Arbor, MI 48105 


